Kiwanis

Florida Foundation

January 28, 2021

Dear Kiwanis Club of Seminole Breakfast,

Thank you for your club’s support of the Florida Kiwanis Foundation through our Annual Gift
Program. This program supports the overall Foundation and programs. Again, we thank you for

your ongoing generosity!

In this 2020-2021 year, the Florida Kiwanis Foundation is celebrating an incredible milestone. It
is our “Golden Jubilee”! Our growth and success is a direct reflection of our generous members.
It is these caring individuals and clubs which have been essential in our 50 years of dedication,
service, and crafting a legacy for children. We want to thank you and we want to celebrate
our 50th anniversary with you! Please stay tuned to learn more of our upcoming celebrations.

Please find below a receipt for your records.
Sincerely,

Ali Cacella

Executive Director

"Leaving a Legacy for the Children"
alison@floridakiwanisfoundation.org

Gift Description: It should be noted, no goods or services were provided in exchange for this
donation. In addition, your charitable deduction for federal income tax purposes is limited to the
excess of the amount of money contributed.

Date: 11/17/2020

Gift Type: Annual Gift 2020-2021
Amount: $160.00

Payment Type: Check #1064

We are an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code EIN #23-7115348.
Your donation of 8160.00 is appreciated and will be added to the administrative fund of the Florida Kiwanis
: Foundation.

Florida Kiwanis Foundation
1001 Mayport Road PO Box #331433
Atlantic Beach FL, 32233
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